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Remember that this Bi-Monthly Newsletter goes to press the 15th of February, April, June, August, October, and December.  Our News magazine has lots of useful 
information, including upcoming Car Shows and Cruise-ins, Club contact information and technical articles. From time to time information becomes outdated. If you 
see an error, please let us know 
 

Our purpose is to inform our membership about, club meetings, club activities, Classic Car events and articles of interest to Ford Thunderbird owners.  Articles may be 
reproduced with the permission of the author.  The views and opinions expressed in Thunderbird News are those of the named author and do not necessarily reflect 
the opinions of the Editor, The Board of Directors of the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida or those of the membership. 

Editor’s Message 
Greetings Classic Thunderbird Club Members! 
 
As 2022 comes to an end, I want to thank Oscar and everyone who contributed to Thunderbird News, our club’s newsletter, making 
it a great newsletter in 2022! A lot of hard work and volunteered time goes into each publication. WOW, this issue is 52 pages! I am 
honored to be the newsletter Editor. 
 
Now that we produce a bi-monthly digital-interactive newsletter it gives us the opportunity to include ALL the great pictures from 
our events that our members provide.  From the prior issue which contained all the pictures taken at “Lake Mirror” and from this 
issued with all the Holiday Party photos, you really get the feel of the fantastic times we have at our events!  It also gives us the 
ability to offer more in depth-stories about Automotive related topics, things Thunderbird and otherwise, which you will be seeing in 
the coming 2023 issues. 
 
Arlene and I always look forward to joining all of you each month at the Club Meetings and will continue to do so.  We also look 
forward to the Events such as the Open Car show the Club sponsors and our participation at the RM Sotheby’s Auction in the Spring.  
Sadly, we have just learned that RM has cancelled the Ft Lauderdale Auction this year, which means that we will not have the 
advantage of that income, but I am sure the club will survive.  We still can still enjoy our annual Club Brunch on Thunderbird 
Appreciation Day, a picnic to celebrate Independence Day, attend the Lake Mirror Concours d Elegance and the Holiday Party, 
maybe even a Tour in 2023.  There is the CTCI Region convention in October at the Villages…. It just might take a little more co-
contribution and help in planning from our members. 
  
So, let’s ring in the New Year with our new President, Jeff Luxenberg who is an avid sports-car enthusiast and 2002 Thunderbird 
owner and thank out-going President Rick Manso for guiding us through the COVID years with style, grace, and most of all 
dedication.  We owe him a lot for stepping up and volunteering the extra time for his term.  To our dear Oscar, we can never say too 
much, how we appreciate your dedication and hard work in making our club membership meaningful and fun, despite whatever is 
going on in your personal life, stuff that would make anyone else “throw in the towel” and give it up. You are an inspiration, thank 
you! 
 
Don’t forget to support the advertisers that support us!  
 
Happy New Year and 
Happy Birding, 

Ed Raabe 
 
 
 
  

 
Newsletter Advertising 
Annual Rates 
 
 ALL ARE FULL COLOR! 

Full Page - $675.00  
1/2 Page - $375.00   
1/4 Page - $250.00      
Card size - $150.00 [Non-Members] 
Card size - $95.00 [Club members] 

Editor’s Corner 
Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida 

CTCI Chapter #114 

ITC South East District Chapter 
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20925 SW 238th Street  

Homestead, FL 33031-1053 
Phone: 305-467-8196 

   

emails@thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com  
www.TBirdFL.com 

www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida 
www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida  

 
CTCI Chapter #114 

ITC South East District Chapter 
 

FOUNDED 1998 BY 

 
 

FELIPE COS 
October 15, 1936 – January 11, 2015 

 
 

PAST PRESIDENTS 
Felipe Cos - 1998 - 1999 

Ken Lemming - 2000 

Felix Hernandez - 2001 
Norm Gabe - 2002 

Andre Fournier – 2003 -2004 

Connie Danluck - 2005 
Ed Brown - 2006-2007 
Connie Danluck - 2008 

Ed Brown - 2009 
Daisy Hernandez - 2010-2011 

Peter Klein - 2012-2013 

Ed Raabe - 2014-2015 
Oscar Castro - 2016-2017 
Paul Werner - 2018-2019 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS & OFFICERS 
 

PRESIDENT 
Richard Manso 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Leo Saladino 

SECRETARY 
Gail Corenblum 

 

TREASURER 
Oscar Castro 

 

IMMEDIATE PAST 

PRESIDENT 
Paul Werner 

 
INTERNET DIRECTOR 

Oscar Castro 
 

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Oscar Castro 
Stuart Corenblum 
Jeff Luxenberg 

Ely Barry 

Maria Peraza Toledo 

 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR & DIRECTOR 

Ed Raabe 

 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR & DIRECTOR EMERITUS 

Felipe Cos 

Ed Raabe 
Ricardo Lara Aguilar 

 
EVENTS & PROMOTIONS DIRECTOR 

Oscar Castro 
[Help Wanted - Apply Within] 

 

ABOUT THE CLUB 

We are a social group of dedicated individuals with 
interest in ownership and enjoyment of Ford Thunderbird 
cars and of all Antique Automobiles. We meet each month 
for dinner, car shows and activities with our membership 
from West Palm Beach to the Florida Keys. Our club is 
family oriented in its activities and sponsors a scholarship 
fund for McPherson College (The only accredited 
university in the United States with a major in Automobile 
Restoration). Our aim is to bring together owners and non-
owners of the Thunderbird in a social activity to encourage 
and promote the admiration, care and maintenance of the 
"Classic Thunderbirds"; and Antique Cars in general. We 
hope to provide an outlet for people to discover the 
uniqueness of the features and styling of the Ford 
Thunderbirds and exchange knowledge with each other 
about them and other Antique Automobiles. 
 

CLUB 

 
 
We encourage participation on our Facebook page and Instagram pages. Send 
Posts about everything Thunderbird related, and we will enjoy other “car stuff 
too, like Museum Visits, Car shows and Cruise ins you attend. And other stuff you 
think we T-Bird lovers would like. Just keep it as clean as your T-Bird on “Detail 
Day”!  

mailto:emails@thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com
http://www.tbirdfl.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida
http://www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida
http://www.thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com/McPherson-College.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Schedule.htm
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CLASSIC THUNDERBIRD CLUB OF SOUTH FLORIDA MEMBERSHIP 
 

All you need to join the Club is a Love of the Thunderbird or Antique Cars 
No need to own a T-Bird or even an Antique Car to apply for membership! 

 

MEMBERSHIP INCLUDES 
Free Bi-Monthly Newsletter 

Free Gratuities at our Monthly Dinner Meetings 

Free or Subsidized Activities 
Access to the vast car-related knowledge base amongst our members 

A whole bunch of other stuff 

And one more thing, all the Fun and Fellowship you can handle! 

 

PARTIAL LIST OF CLUB ACTIVITIES 
ALL OF OUR ACTIVITIES ARE EITHER FREE OR SUBSIDIZED BY THE CLUB FOR THE MEMBERS 

Annual Paella Dinner 
Annual Club OPEN Car Show at the Homestead-Miami Speedway 

Monthly Membership Dinner Meetings 
Bi-Monthly “Thunderbird News” Newsletter 

Yearly BBQ Picnic 
Yearly Sunday Brunch 

Several Road Trips a Year 
Annual Holiday Party 

 
Annual Dues $50 

www.tbirdfl.com/Membership.htm 

TO BECOME A MEMBER 
 

MONTHLY CLUB MEETINGS 

 
 
 

http://www.tbirdfl.com/Membership.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Club-Meetings.htm
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Classic Thunderbird Club International 
CTCI 

 
We encourage New Club Members to join CTCI (www.ctci.org) as soon as possible 
and Current Members, to keep your CTCI membership up to date. 

 
Felipe Cos founded our CTCI Chapter, #114 for South Florida in November 1998. 
Since then our club has hosted a CTCI International Convention in 2004 and grown to 
include over 50-member families. 
 
Look at the benefits of membership. A lot of members have saved a lot of time and 

money by visiting Gil’s Garage, hosted by Gil Baumgartner CTCI Authenticity Chairman and ‘Thunderbird Guru’.  The Early Bird Club 
magazine is full of great articles and Club stories!  
 
 

MEMBERSHIP 

Membership in CTCI is composed of people from all walks of life who are interested in the design and artistic merits of the Classic 
1955, 1956 and 1957 Ford Thunderbird. Unlike ordinary pieces of art, automobiles are also functional and ownership can bring 
personal satisfaction over a broad spectrum of experiences. 
 
Whether you purchased the car to restore, show or just to drive, the camaraderie of association with other people with the same 
interests is a great experience. CTCI can assist our members derive greater satisfaction from the cars within their particular area of 
interest. 
 
Ford called the T-Bird “The personal” car and it really is, because there are many ways to enjoy it aside from just looking at it. Very 
careful and critical “looking at it” is called a “Concours” (car show) and some of our members enjoy that part of it. Others enjoy the 
“restoration” process, making a beautiful car out of a derelict. Still others enjoy operating and maintaining the car so that they can 
safely use the car on tours and other social outings. Some of our members are interested in “Resto-rods”. This is a car that looks 
completely “Stock” on the outside but has a completely modern drive train installed. 
 
To others, they enjoy the look and feel of a truly unique car of the 50’s. CTCI is an organization that has grown because of the 
interest in the cars—and the friendships that develop keep bringing our members together. Whatever your personal interest in 

MEMBERSHIP Thunderbirds is, CTCI is here to help you realize that goal.  Click to Become a Member Today! 

 

 
 

 

http://www.ctci.org/
https://www.ctci.org/membership/
https://www.ctci.org/membership/
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International Thunderbird Club 
ITC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida is a 
Chapter Member of the Classic Thunderbird Club 
International (CTCI) and of the International 
Thunderbird Club (ITC). 
 
We are proud to be associated with these two fine 
organizations!  Between them, they provide a vast 
selection of resources to help you with your early birds 
and all the ones after! 
 

Plan to attend one of their Annual Conventions! 
 

New Members, please join these Great Clubs! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

ITC The International 
Thunderbird Club 

 
The International Thunderbird Club (ITC) 

is open to all 1955 to 2005 Thunderbird owners and enthusiasts along 
with other T-Bird club organizations. Numerous ITC members, including 
me, belong to CTCI and VTCI.    
 
ITC encourages all clubs to join the other clubs to help support the 
Thunderbird, share ideas, T-Birds, and technical advice. ITC has one of the 
largest Thunderbird Facebook pages in the world with over 4,400 T-Bird 
Facebook members posting daily from around the world.  
 
Numerous CTCI and VTCI chapters have joined ITC.  Last year the ITC/VTCI 
chapter, Hoosier Vintage Thunderbird Club, hosted the ITC chapter. This 
year the convention will be hosted by ITC/CTCI chapter Buffalo 
Thunderbird Club. ITC/CTCI chapter Pitt Birds Thunderbird Club has stated 
that they are happy with the support ITC’s provides them. ITC/VTCI Water 
Wonderland Thunderbird Club from Michigan has stated they are also 
pleased with ITC’s support and never have received support from VTCI. 
 
ITC is very proud of the number of clubs that have joined ITC.  Recently 
three new chapters have joined ITC La Louisiane Thunderbird Club, 
Louisiana; Classic Thunderbird Club of Central Ohio; and Central Alabama 
Thunderbird Club with a few more chapters being they have organized.  
 
The benefit of becoming an ITC chapter is the additional exposure to the 
T-Bird world. Chapters have stated, grown as a result of their ITC 
relationship. ITC promotes its chapters by listing their major events in the 
ITC Script magazine and on the ITC website. ITC also promotes chapters 
events and members on ITC Facebook. ITC has Technical Advisors for all T-
Birds, Marvin Hill, Hill Automotive, is one of the technical advisors for the 
1955-57 T-Bird. Steven Legal is Technical Advisor for the 20-05 Retro Birds.  
  
ITC is sponsored by most of the Thunderbird vendors including 
Thunderbird Specialists for 2002-05 Retro-birds. 
 
There is no charge to become an ITC chapter. Three ITC members are 
required for approval with a total of six by the end of the year. If you are 
not satisfied with being an ITC chapter, you can simply request to end the 
chapter relationship. 
 
As president of the International Thunderbird Club, I encourage some of 
your members to join ITC and become an ITC chapter. Feel free to email or 
call me anytime if you have any questions. 
 
Gerard (Bart) Bartasavich President 
International Thunderbird Club 
P O Box 24041 
Pepper Pike, OH  44124 
 (216) 375-2808 
gebart@ameritech.net 
www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com 

 

https://www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com/member-benefits/
mailto:gebart@ameritech.net
http://www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com/
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MISCELLANEOUS PHOTOS – ANY SUBJECT – SUBMITTED BY OUR MEMBERS 
 
 

Tired of paying just too much for eggs lately? 

Need some friends to talk to? 

Want some company when going on a car trip? 

Want some company when riding your golf cart? 

Well, Solution Found! *** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***Courtesy of “Oscar’s Handy Tips for a Better Life” (a syndicated column)  

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR PHOTOS, COVERING ANY SUBJECT - FOR INCLUSION ON THE NEXT NEWSLETTER 
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http://www.tbirdfl.com/Car-Show.htm
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http://www.larrystbird.com
http://www.wilsontbird.com
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http://thewheelsmith.net/
http://www.classictbird.com
https://primetuneauto.com/
mailto:tulobird@aol.com
http://www.hillsresto.com
http://www.djelvismiami.com/
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TRATTORIA PAMPERED CHEF – CLASSIC ITALIAN CUISINE 
 

 
 

Trattoria Pampered Chef began in Coconut Grove in 1989. The owner then brought it to Miami Lakes back in 1995. He 
created this restaurant to provide good quality food, services, and hospitality. This family business exists to make 
everybody happy and feel like home. The owner, Ghobrial, has a wide variety of excellent experience about Italian food. 
He not only was a chef in Rome from 1974 to 1984, he also worked for long time as a chef in different European 
Countries. 
 
Trattoria Pampered Chef is an Italian restaurant which provides perfect and authentic Italian food. We provide healthy 
and nutritious food such as whole-wheat pasta, vegetarian food, vegan food, and gluten free food for those with 
allergies. The restaurant guaranties a special quite environment, so you can sit and enjoy your food and time, with live 
music on the weekends. We also have a beautiful patio with an amazing view where you can enjoy your time with your 
family. 
 
You can reserve our dining room for your special events or occasions where we will take care of you and provide you 
with excellent service and fresh food. We can also provide the facility for private events such as meetings, or classes. We 
have included several testimonials from satisfied and returning clients. 
 
If you like to celebrate your event at home or any other place, we can cater it, wherever it may be. Trattoria Pampered 
Chef provides specular food catering for corporations and institutes such as Caterpillar, University of Miami, New 
Generation Computing, St. Tomas University, Florida National University, Our Lady of the Lakes, Panalpina Company, 
Palmetto Hospital, and many others. 
 

           
 

http://www.trattoriapamperedchefs.com/
http://www.trattoriapamperedchefs.com/
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Hello and Salutations Fellow Club Members,  
 

First and foremost, I want to let all my fellow club members know, that it was great to 
have had the privilege to serve as your Club President for three terms. During my role 
as President, we have experienced many, many good times, many fun times, 
and difficult times such as dealing with Covid, and the extreme restrictions. Some of 
us have had some health obstacles which thankfully they have overcome. We 
unfortunately lost a very dear friend of ours, Mr. Norm Gabe. He was an amazing 
person, and friend with his vast knowledge of classic cars, always available to answer 
any questions. This was the first 
time I have ever been voted 
into a very important role, 
besides being voted my wife's 
husband, 27 years ago. 
 
Folks, I would like to thank 
some very special people. 
These individuals, year after 

year, event after event, are what helped make this the best 
Classic Thunderbird Club anywhere.  Gail and Stuart Corenblum, 
well, what can be said about this amazing husband and wife team 
that has not been said already. Friends, they are at the crack of 
dawn, at our club events and car shows putting up banners, 
manning the flow of traffic, selling 50/50 raffle tickets, I mean the list goes on and on. Gail for many years took care and 
handled the R.M. auctions and Stuart getting the old cars running onto the auction block, this was also the largest 
income producing   activity for our club. She is the club Secretary, and handles the donations and relationship with the 
McPherson College for Auto restoration as well. Let us not forget The 4th of July Picnic last year where they set up and 
Chef Stuart cooked up a storm. Bob and Natalie Henslekrantz 
worked so intense as well at this event. Bob also was a Chef for the 
day cooking up a storm as well.  Bob brought so much 
equipment and coolers and grills, and tables and warmers that made 
it look as if this event was catered by The Ritz -Carlton Resort. Gina 
Crochet, thank you for always assisting with events and setting up 
the 4th of July also.  Paul and Anita Werner, always working hard as 
well wherever they are needed. I remember Paul and Anita were at 
the Homestead Race Track at our last Car Show. It was 35 degrees 
and Paul was with Stuart manning the gates, and Anita was selling 
50/50 raffle tickets. Thank you both very much. Friends, Mr. Ed {not 
the horse} , Raabe, is the person responsible for producing an award 
winning Thunderbird Newsletter, which also is an income generating 
tool we have with the sponsors that buy advertising space. Ed 
besides running a successful business with his wife Arlene still makes 
the time to handle our Newsletter. He is also at club events, 
whenever possible to help out. We should REALLY, appreciate him 
considering he has a few hours drive from the west coast of Florida. Thank you my friend, for what you do. My fellow 
club members, Mr. Elvis Padron, also known as D.J. Elvis, is the great person who brings our events and activities to life. 
Without his amazing skills, and knowledge, and generosity, our events would be like going to the movies and falling 
asleep. Folks, he never charges our club for his services, and yet he provides us with top notch entertainment, videos,  
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clips and footage from our past events and the list goes on and on. Elvis I thank you for our friendship, and for all that 
you have done for our club. You are truly an amazing person I would sincerely like to thank his great wife, Marcia 
Padron, she is also always with him, helping him. I sincerely thank all the great people not mentioned, for all your help in 
the past events. 
 
Fellow club members, here is the "Piece de Resistance ", Mr. Oscar Castro and amazing wife Marcia Castro. There are 

really no words available in Webster's Dictionary to describe how wonderful 
these two are. Yes we all know that Oscar handles the  scheduling, planning, 
coordinating, accounts receivables, accounts payables, membership, club 
events, the trophies,  the club bank accounts, ;and the list definitely goes on 
and on. Do you all know that while Oscar is doing all of these constant 
activities ,and managing and running our club, for the enjoyment for all of us, 
not them, Marcia is right there by his side, I've witnessed it time and time 
again. Thank you Oscar and Marcia for everything you do, and have done for 
our club, you both are truly very special friends. 
 
Fellow club members, you now have a new President. All good things do not 
have to 
come to an 
end. Mr. Jeff 
Luxenberg, 

is a great 
human 

being, husband, and friend. I know he will do just as 
good a job of President as I did, If not better. He knows 
that I will always be available for him, to assist him and 
our club anytime, anywhere, as well as for all of you 
fellow club members always. I'm a phone call away. I 
will also be involved in all club events as always, 
assisting Oscar for whatever is needed. I had a good, 
long, run as President of this great club. I had a lot of 
fun. My favorite of all, was that I actually had my 15 
minutes of fame I actually volunteered (got suckered) 
to perform on stage, at the Jungle Queen River boat 
excursion. They dressed me up as a clown. I not only 

had to juggle, but 
serenade to my lovely wife in 
front of almost 200 people. Some have said that my performance was worthy of an 
Oscar.  When I heard that I said, I don't need another Oscar. I already have the 
best one, Oscar Castro.!!!!!!! 
 
Friends, I wish you all a very happy, healthy 2023. Thank you all for allowing me 
the privilege to serve as your Club President. It was a great experience. Who 
knows what the future holds, maybe I'll run for President in 2024 like Donald 
Trump.!!! 
 

 

Be well my T -Bird family,  

Richard Manso 
Club President  
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http://www.tbirdhq.com
https://aautotech.com/
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http://www.tbirdfl.com/Car-Show.htm
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http://www.piniinsurance.com


45  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

  

http://www.jctaylor.com
http://www.tbirdfl.com
https://advisor.morganstanley.com/peter.klein
http://www.doralprinting.com
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http://www.cobrajoeproductions.com
http://www.southdadecarshows.com
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Registration for the Road Trip to Lakeland for 

the Lake Mirror Car Show is now closed 

because we filled out to capacity.  If you still 

want to go to Lakeland for the Car Show, you 

can do so on your own – but hotel rooms will 

be expensive and hard to find so do not wait.

Saturday December 10, 2022 

6:30 – 11:00 

http://www.tbirdfl.com/Road-Trip_Lake-Mirror.htm


48  
 

 

 
 

 
CAUTION – DATE FOR THIS SHOW MAY BE CHANGED TO FEBRUARY 

 

http://www.tbirdfl.com/Car-Show.htm
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ONLINE CAR SHOW INFORMATION 
 

 

 
www.benefitcarshows.com  

 

 

 
www.southdadecarshows.com  

 

 
www.flacarshows.com 

 
 

 
www.cruisinsouthflorida.com  

 

 
www.cobrajoeproductions.com 

 

 
www.facebook.com/RussGEvents/ 

 

 

 

MEMBER RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

WE ARE FREQUENTLY ASKED FOR RECOMMENDATIONS ON WHERE TO GO TO GET YOUR CAR SERVICED. 
WE HAVE COMPILED A LIST BASED ON INDIVIDUAL RECOMMENDATIONS FROM OUR MEMBERS.  THEY HAVE SUBMITTED THESE NAMES 
BASED ON THEIR INDIVIDUAL EXPERIENCES AND LEVEL OF SATISFACTION WHEN THEY HAVE DEALT WITH THESE SHOPS.  THE 
THUNDERBIRD CLUB DOES NOT ENDORSE OR RECOMMEND THESE SHOPS AND IT CAN’T GUARANTEE YOUR SATISFACTION WHEN 
DEALING WITH THEM.  WE ARE SIMPLY PROVIDING THIS LIST FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE AND TO CUT DOWN ON THE NUMBER OF EMAILS 
WE RECEIVE.  USE YOUR GOOD JUDGMENT WHEN DEALING WITH ANY OF THE SHOPS AND MAKE YOUR OWN DECISION. 

 

MEMBERS – PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR RECOMMENDATIONS TO emails@thunderclubsouthflorida.com 

 

 
CLICK ON THE GRAPHIC TO VIEW LIST ONLINE 

  

http://www.benefitcarshows.com/
http://www.southdadecarshows.com/
http://www.flacarshows.com/
http://www.cruisinsouthflorida.com/
http://www.cobrajoeproductions.com/
http://www.facebook.com/RussGEvents/
mailto:emails@thunderclubsouthflorida.com
http://www.tbirdfl.com/POPUP-WIND_Member-Recomendations.htm


50  
 

 

 
 

Many heartfelt Thanks! 
To All the Advertisers who support our Newsletter 

Please Support Our Advertisers 
When purchasing Parts & Service - Remember to mention that you saw their Ad in our 

Thunderbird Newsletter! 
 

Members! 
ALWAYS CHECK OUR SCHEDULE FOR THE LATEST ON ALL OUR EVENTS 

 
YOU CAN ALSO CHECK OUR WEBSITE CALENDAR PAGE 

IT CONTAINS MANY ACTIVITIES OF THINGS GOING ON AROUND TOWN. 
THESE ARE SUBMITTED BY OTHERS AND ARE   NOT NECESSARILY SPONSORED BY THE CLUB 

 
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETINGS 

 

Remember - our monthly club meetings are held the SECOND Wednesday of each month (except May and December) at The 
Trattoria Pampered Chef, 7347 Miami Lakes Dr. Miami Lakes FL 33014, and our Host is Gabriel Nash.  Always check 
www.tbirdfl.com/Calendar.htm for any last minute schedule changes! 

 
Please visit our webpage www.TBirdFL.com for announcements on coming events, details about the club, everything else you ever 
wanted to know about the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida but were afraid to ask! 
 

FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM PAGES 
 

We also have our Facebook and an Instagram pages! 
Please LIKE and FOLLOW us on both platforms! 

www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida -   www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida  

We encourage participation on our Facebook page and Instagram pages. Send Posts about everything Thunderbird related, and we 
will enjoy other “car stuff too, like Museum Visits, Car shows and Cruise ins you attend. And other stuff you think we T-Bird lovers 
would like. Just keep it as clean as your T-Bird on “Detail Day”!

 

http://www.tbirdfl.com/Calendar.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Calendar.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida
http://www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Schedule.htm
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https://bullseyepowdercoating.com/
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http://www.npdlink.com
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http://www.premieraerospace.com/

